
From: Karen Giles [karen.giles@meritain.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 4:05 PM 

Subject: Egyptian Trust Employee Home Correspondence – CVS Caremark 7-31-12 

Attachments: Egyptian_Exclusive Specialty Communication_SENT TO MEMBER HOMES 

07-31-12.pdf; Specialty Pharmacy Drug List sent to members 07-31-12.pdf 

 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 

Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received 

this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista 

Gotto at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact 

information. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: This correspondence will be posted on the secure side of 

www.egtrust.org within 24 hours of the send date/time. You may access it at any 

time by entering your username and password on the home page. 
 

Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 

As we discussed at last week’s meetings, we will be sending a significant amount 

of correspondence to the employee’s homes to explain the new Egyptian Area 

Schools Coordinated Health/Care program (including new ID cards), the new CVS 

Caremark Prescription Drug Program, and the upcoming Lincoln Financial OPEN 

enrollment to become effective on January 1, 2013. 
 
As documents are mailed to the employee’s homes we will be sending you an 

email with copies of the correspondence they will be receiving so that you will 

see what they are receiving. 
 
Attached to this email is the SAMPLE letter that was sent yesterday only to those 

members who are currently taking a specialty medication. Also, attached is a list 

of the specialty medications that was included with the letter to the member. 

Members who are taking any of the drugs on this list will need to contact 

Caremark to get started using their specialty pharmacy. 
 

Please be watching your email through the month of August for copies of the 

information being sent to the member’s homes. 
 

Regards, 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 

karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

 


